









The Magdalen Church of England / Methodist School

Magdalen Road Wainfleet Skegness PE24 4DD



Telephone: (01754) 880371



Fax: (01754) 881304



gareth.smith@magdalen.lincs.sch.uk



www.magdalenwainfleet.co.uk



https://twitter.com/magdalenprimary

Executive Headteacher: Mr. G. Smith

Head of School Mrs A. Mills

Dear Parents, Carers and Children,

We have reached the end of another busy term; what a lot we have done - from November's acts of Remembrance to December's Christmas performances and parties. The children, as always, have been a delight and they truly deserve a fun-filled Christmas! I'd also like to thank our amazing staff who have worked incredibly hard to keep school a fun, safe and caring place to be.

School Closes this afternoon for the Christmas Break and will re-open for children on Thursday 6th January 2022. As far as we know at the moment, there will be no changes to how school operates in the new year - however, we are all aware that this could change with little warning should Government guidance change! We will keep you updated in all of the usual ways eg. school website, Tapestry, Dojo, text and email.

May I take this opportunity to thank you all for your support over the past term, and to wish you and your families a safe and peaceful Christmas. See you on 6th January!

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs A. Mills - Head of School

